Executive Registry

10 February 1964

Dear John:

I enjoyed very much our visit in SHAPE. It was all too short. For years I have kept in very alose contact with the SHAPE organization because in private life I spent long periods of time in Paris and, as you know, was close personally to Generals Eisenhower, Gruenther and Norstad.

25X1

I hope in the future to arrange time to be brought up to date with your plans and some of your problems.

Theiline and I particularly appreciated your thoughtfulness in sending the levely basket of fruit to us at the Rits. We appreciated receiving it and enjoyed it immensely as fresh fruit seems to be carefully excluded from the Rits Hotel menu.

With warm personal regards,

Sincerely,

John A. McCone Director

General John Paul McConnell, USAF Deputy Commander in Chief U. S. European Command APO 128 New York, New York

JAM/mfb lcc - DCI alph lcc - DCI chrono

USAF

El Jel

Approved For Release 2003/05/05: CIA-RDP80B01676R000300160037-4